
Jarvis Township Meeting 
October 17, 2023 

 
 
 
 

Opening of the Town and Road & Bridge Meeting.  
 
Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Allen Adomite. 
 
The meeting started with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Roll call was taken, Trustees Scott Wiesehan, Monica Hartlein, Nathan Hovatter and Jason Helldoerfer 
were in attendance. Also in attendance were Supervisor Allen Adomite, Assessor Jessica Dudley and 
Town Clerk Alan Dunstan. 
 
Motion was made by Nathan Hovatter and seconded Scott Weisehan to accept the minutes of the 
September Board Meeting.  All voted aye on voice vote.  
 
Motion made by Jason Helldoerfer seconded by Scott Wiesehan to approve the claims for both the 
Town and Road Funds.  Roll call taken, all voting yes. 
 
Supervisor Allen Adomite briefly talked about the renew of the Township Health Insurance.  The 
premium was less than last year; however, the expenses went up some. 
 
Sexual harassment prevention training will take place on November 11th from Noon to 2:00 pm. 
 
The supervisor reported that LIHEAP started on November 2nd.  He also talked on General Assistance and 
the high bills he is seeing from some residents. 
 
The auditors will be at the November meeting to make their report.  
 
Also, the process of setting up the Town and Road Levies will be starting soon. 
 
Assessor Jessica Dudley reported that she may study the multi-township assessor issue.  A few smaller 
townships surrounding Jarvis Township do not have an assessor.  
 
Supervisor Adomite reported that the new backhoe has been delivered.  
 
A motion was made by Scott Wiesehan and seconded by Jason Helldoerfer to adjourn the meeting. 
Voice vote taken, all voting ayes.  The next meeting will be held on November 21, 2023. 
 
 
Alan J. Dunstan, Jarvis Township Clerk  


